
	

	
	
	

INVITATION	
	
Dear	colleagues	and	friends,	
	
we	hereby	would	like	to	invite	you	to	participate	in:	
	

The	8th	Nordic	Conference	for	Philosophical	Practice	
	
Title:	What	is	good	Philosophical	Practice?	
Idea:	At	this	conference	we	will	have	various	dialogues	(based	on	different	formats)	and	cases,	
projects	and	experiences	presented	which	highlight	the	variety	of	our	field.	The	goal	is	to	
investigate	together	and	learn	from	each	other	what	good	philosophical	practice	might	be	about.		
	
Date	&	Time:	Saturday	21.04.,	10:00—17:00	&	Sunday	22.04.,	10:00—14:30	
Location:	Håndverkeren	Conference	Centre,	Rosenkrantzgate	7,	0159	Oslo/Norway	(located	in	
the	very	center	of	Oslo,	not	far	from	Stortinget	subway	station).	
Participation	Fee:	NOK	500,-	(incl.	coffee	breaks	&	lunches)	
Organizer:	Norwegian	Society	for	Philosophical	Practice	(www.nsfp.no	/	styret@nsfp.no)		
	
!SPECIAL!:	20th	anniversary	celebration	of	the	Norwegian	Society	for	Philosophical	Practice	on	
Saturday	night	at	the	famous	Frognerseteren	restaurant,	located	at	the	“roof”	of	Oslo	(NOK	600,-	
for	a	fine	selected	dinner).	You	are	very	welcome	to	join	us	at	this	special	event,	starting	at	
19:00!	
	
For	those	participants	who	arrive	on	Friday	20.04.,	there	will	be	an	informal	get	together	(not	
included	in	the	participation	fee),	starting	at	8pm	at	Håndverkerstuene,	Rosenkrantzgate	7	
(located	in	the	building	where	the	conference	takes	place).	
	
For	participation	register	here:	www.deltager.no/philosophicalpractice		
	
Those	who	want	to	contribute	to	the	program	can	find	the	Call	for	Papers	here:	
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cne-myhOSzp-mfLcdmfliOoT7_caDLv7/view?usp=sharing		
	
A	tentative	program	of	the	conference	will	follow	in	a	few	weeks.		
	
We	are	looking	forward	to	a	slightly	different	conference	and	to	welcome	you	there!	
	
Kind	regards	
The	board	of	the	Norwegian	Society	for	Philosophical	Practice		


